White Oak Public Schools plan for Use of ARP ESSER Funds

White Oak Public School plans to use ARP ESSER Funds to maintain current educational staff, provide summer school for all our students, purchase Chromebooks and I-pads for student instruction and instructional materials/ supplies.

White Oak Public School plans to use ARP ESSER Funds to continue to implement prevention and mitigation that are consistent with the most recent CDC guidance on reopening schools with the goal to safely provide in-person instruction.

White Oak Public School plans to use at a minimum of twenty percent of ARP ESSER Funds to provide summer school to all students to address the academic impact of lost instructional time.

White Oak Public School plans to use ARP ESSER Funds to maintain current educational staff, purchase technology (Chromebooks and I-Pads) and other educational materials for instruction.

White Public School will address the academic impact of lost instructional time by providing all students the opportunity to participate in summer school.  White Oak Public School will provide all students with enhanced educational opportunities via technology.  White Oak Public School will respond to the academic, social, emotional, and mental health needs of all students, and particularly those students disproportionately impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic, including students from low-income families, students of color, English learners, children with disabilities, students experiencing homelessness, children in foster care, and migratory students.  Any student who has been identified as experiencing difficulties during the on-going pandemic will be provided with the help and interventions needed to aid the student during this unprecedented time.  Counseling, connectivity, food, instructional materials, emotional support, the list does not have an ending.  White Oak Public School will continue to try to meet each child’s needs as they develop.

